Resumption of postal services to
Canada

a€<Hongkong Post announced today (December 18) that, as advised by the
postal administration of Canada, acceptance of mail items to Canada will
resume from December 23. Hongkong Post will resume all postal services to
Canada on the same day. However, serious delays can be expected due to a
mail backlog arising from a previous postal workers' strike.
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